
Auburn Water Rates 
The Auburn City Commission does an annual review of both the costs of water and sewer before each new budget year. The primary 
causes for an increase is a change in the cost of wholesale water cost from the City of Midland, capital improvements in the water 
fund and increases for capital improvements at the Bay County Sewer Plant in the Sewer Fund. Additionally, the city's water and sewer 
rates support the operations and maintenance of the city's water and sewer systems, including labor, replacement and improvements to
 the systems. For the budget year 2017-2018 the water rates will increase by 7% and sewer rates by 3%. Below is the new rate information.


